2024 FOOTBALL SEASON TICKET INFORMATION


Chargers and Greyhounds!!
It’s that time again! Renewals for current varsity football season ticket holders will take place beginning at 8:00 a.m. June 3rd through midnight on June 15th. All renewals will be online through Hometown Ticketing. You will receive an email from Hometown Ticketing on May 31st. This email will contain your renewal code. Please be sure to check your spam/junk folder if you do not see the email in your inbox. Tickets must be renewed no later than midnight on June 15th or you will lose your seats and will need to re-purchase in August. No exceptions.
Each school will have one trade day. BHS trade day will take place on August 5th and CHS trade day will take place on August 6th. If you wish to trade your tickets or add additional tickets, you must first renew the tickets you currently have, then, you will be able to trade or add on your designated trade day. Trade days will take place in the BISD Athletics office at 210 Live Oak St. The hours of operation are 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. We are closed for lunch from 12 p.m. to 1 p.m.  You must come IN PERSON to trade your tickets. Tickets can only be traded by the ticket holder or someone in your immediate family. Please do not send friends, etc. to trade your tickets.
Please note that there is a maximum of EIGHT season tickets per family.
All tickets that are not renewed by June 15th will be placed back into the general pool and will be available to the public beginning at 8:00 a.m. on August 7th. All tickets will be sold online through Hometown Ticketing through the links below. Tickets will not be sold in the athletics office.
BOERNE: https://www.boerneisd.net/Page/13607
CHAMPION: https://www.boerneisd.net/Page/13301

For questions or concerns, please contact the Boerne ISD Athletics office at 830-357-2130 or Hometown Ticketing Customer Service at 1-866-HTT-4TIX.
Go Greyhounds!!
Go Chargers!!
